February Newsletter

Leap Program

This month’s theme is bringing love and awareness. Our
participants will be making Valentines Cards on the
Cricut Machine.

14 of our participants submitted art work in the first
annual art contest by Additional Needs Inc. at Naples
Botanical Gardens on Saturday January 15t 2022,

*Digital Art Work included items made on Cricut, photo
editing, and 3D printer

Our community outings last month consisted of

employment site Holiday Inn Club Vacations, Adaptive First annual art contest through Additional
Sailing at Sugden Park, Social Club at Golden Gate Needs Inc. at Naples Botanical Gardens
Community Park (AIR).

We have openings in our additional programming during
summer for those middle school age and up. The
programming will teach digital literacy skills and life
skills cooking. Please reach out if interested in the
program.

We are enrolling for our Adult Day Training LEAP Program
and additional programming. We also offer On-The-Job
Training and Work Based Learning Experiences through
Vocational Rehabilitation.

Catrina Sanchez, Director - :
’ Two of the art contest submissions. First
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